
  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Maths 
In Maths this week, we have started our new topic on Time. 
Over the next couple of weeks, we will be learning lots of facts 
about time such as the number of seconds in a minute, minutes in 
an hour, days in a week and months in a year. We will also be using 
clocks to help us to tell the time more accuractely.                            
Please encourage your child to tell you the time regularly at home 
too to help them practise what they have learnt in school. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Literacy 
 

 
 

In Literacy, we have been 
looking at the technical 
vocabulary used in explanation 
texts. We have created a 
glossary of key words we will be 
able to use in our own writing. 

 

 

 

News from the Hollinswood Hub: 20th June 2025   
 

 
 
 
 

 

Hello again, and welcome to another week of news from the 
hub. In between all our hard work this week, we have been 
finding the time to enjoy the sunshine too! 
It looks like summer is finally here. 



  

 

 

 
 
 

Sports Day 
 

 

Everyone had a fantastic day at Sports Day this week. The children 
were all fabulous in their races and events and were great at cheering 
each other on too. 

          
Thank you to all of those of you who were able to join us for our sunny, 
sporty morning. I know the children loved having you there. 

 

 

 

 
We will be back with more exciting news soon. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Picture News 

In our Picture News session this week, we found out about the South Korean 
band Big Ocean who, despite having limited hearing, produce amazing pop 
music. After learning about the band, we explored some of the ways in which 
people with sensory difficulties communicate. We practised a few Makaton 
signs and then we used peg boards to read and write our names in Braille. 

 


